
The ADVANCEing Faculty Program has funding for a number of programs to 

support and advance your career.  Be sure to take advantage of these great 

opportunities: 

Grant Pre-Review Program — pays for a valuable pre-review of your    

federal grant proposal 

Mentoring Program — provides ongoing professional development 

Executive Coaching Program — provides targeted goal-setting and      

career planning 

Check out the ADVANCEing Faculty website for more information or to sign 

up for any of these programs! We will be rolling out the Career Networking 

Program and the Distinguished Lecturer Program soon! The February Faculty 

Lunch at the Ropp 

will be: Tuesday, Feb. 

23, from 11  - 12 

noon and our topic 

will focus on: 

*Communication*!  

Learn how to get 

your message across 

in three easy steps 

that effectively com-

municate your ideas! 
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O W I S E  O f f i c e ,  C o l l e g e  o f  E n g i n e e r i n g  &  S c i e n c e  

This web-based resource is “for professionals seeking to design, conduct, 

document, or review project evaluations.“  The site features sound evalua-

tion plans, instruments, and reports for past and current NSF projects that 

can be used in your proposal and project preparation. OERL also includes 

professional development modules that can be used to better understand 

and utilize the materials made available.  

Check it out on the web at:  http://oerl.sri.com/ 
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Questions? Want more informa-

tion about the ADVANCEing    

Faculty Program?  Contact the 

Office for Women in Science and 

Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or check out 

our website at:  

 

http://www.advance.latech.edu 

We had a great turnout for the COES Mentoring Workshop.  If you are inter-

ested in participating in the COES Mentoring Program but weren’t able to 

attend the workshop, its not too late!  We will have an additional training 

session for mentors and for mentees soon.  Sign up by calling the OWISE 

Office at 257-2101 or e-mail us at advance@latech.edu.  You can check out 

the Mentoring Workshop materials on the ADVANCEing Faculty website.   
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